
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Monday, May 30th. This is our weekly Parent 
Connect to keep our families informed.   
 
Mark your calendars!  Early dismissal for the last day of school.  The last day of school 
is Tuesday, June 7th with a 12:30 dismissal.  

  
With summer fast approaching, there's still time to apply for summer voluntary 
prekindergarten, as well as VPK for the upcoming school year. VPK gives children 
a jumpstart on their education, preparing them for school, developing skills they 
need to become strong readers and enhancing their social skills.  .  If your child 
will be 4-years-old before Sept. 1, your child is eligible for school year VPK oppor-
tunities at Garrison-Jones 
 
Our school offers VPK during the school year with before and aftercare available. 
To register for school-year VPK, stop by Garrison-Jones between 9:00—2:00 
Monday through Friday with the required paperwork. To learn more about sum-
mer VPK and VPK, including participating locations and the required documents, 
visit www.pcsb.org/vpk. If you are interested in Summer VPK, please call (727) 
588-6513. 
 
This message will also be posted on our Garrison-Jones web page.  Thank you and 
have a great evening! 
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